
Swachh Puraskar 2023 

street play competition held by Pune Municipal 
Corporation. 

9th January, 2023 : Receiving Swachh Puraskar 2023 from Pune Municipal Corporation (PMC) at the hands of 
Chandrakant Bacchu Patil (Higher and Technical Education Minister, Government of Maharashtra) in the presence 
of Vikram Kumar, IAS (Municipal Commissioner, Pune Municipal Corporation) , Salil Kulkarni ( Brand Ambassadors 
under Swachh Survey initiatives), Smt. Asha Raut (Deputy Commissioner (Solid Waste Management Department).

Foresight College of Commerce has won the prestigious Swatchh Puraskar in the recent street play competition 
organized by the Pune Municipal Corporation. The award was presented to the college by the Higher and technical 
education minister of Maharashtra state Hon. Chandrakant Bacchu Patil, in recognition of their outstanding
performance in promoting cleanliness and hygiene through their street play.



Under the guidance of the NSS Program Officer, Mr. Armaan Shaikh, the students of Foresight College of Commerce 
put up a powerful and impactful street play that resonated with the audience. Their performance highlighted the
importance of cleanliness and hygiene in our daily lives and motivated people to take action towards a cleaner and 
healthier environment.

The Swatchh Puraskar is a testament to the hard work and dedication of the students and faculty members of 
Foresight College of Commerce. Their efforts in promoting Swatchh Bharat Abhiyaan have been commendable, and 
the award is recognition of their contribution to the larger cause of creating a cleaner and healthier society.

Mr. Chandrakanth Patil, while presenting the award, appreciated the efforts of Foresight College of Commerce and 
urged other educational institutions to follow their lead in promoting cleanliness and hygiene. He emphasized the role 
played by NSS Program Officers in guiding and supporting the students towards achieving such milestones.

The entire Foresight College of Commerce community is proud of this achievement and will continue to strive towards 
creating a cleaner and healthier society. Congratulations to the students, faculty, and NSS Program Officer, Mr.
Armaan Shaikh, on this well-deserved win!


